
Dear Representatives: 
 
As a registered nurse for nearly 38 years, I have seen a lot. 
In my experience, mental illness and gun violence continues to increase. These are a dangerous 
combination. 
To allow guns into more facilities is to invite trouble. This legislation would embolden those who feel 
they have been harmed by a person or by the government. 
 
I am a wife, a grandma, and a concerned citizen. I am opposed to guns in schools, I am afraid for my 
precious grandbabies and yours too. 
I fear for those who are only doing their jobs on the front lines, vulnerable to the misguided souls such 
as those who attacked the capital on January 6. 
I ask you please to oppose this legislation, and move on to something that helps hard working, gun 
owning citizens like myself who are tired of extremism from certain members of your body. 
 
Sincerely, 
Terri Hedman 
5524 16 Street South 
Fargo, ND 58104 
 


